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Naylor Knights Missive  
 

Dr. James H. Naylor/CCSU Leadership Academy 

639 Franklin Avenue Hartford CT 06114 

http//:www.naylorschool.org 

Phone: (860) 695-4620 

 

Focus in Reading is: Rigor through use of complex texts/ 

Evidence based answers, questioning at various levels (DOK) 

and student voice (peer to peer interaction). 

Focus in Math is: Attend to precision (Mathematically proficient 

students try to communicate precisely to others. They try to use 

clear definitions in discussion with others and in their own 

reasoning. They state the meaning of the symbols they choose, 

including using the equal sign consistently and appropriately. 

They are careful about specifying units of measure, and 

labeling axes to clarify the correspondence with quantities in a 

problem. They calculate accurately and efficiently, express 

numerical answers with a degree of precision appropriate for 

the problem context. In the elementary grades, students give 

carefully formulated explanations to each other. By the time 

they reach high school they have learned to examine claims 

and make explicit use of definitions. 
 

 

Congratulations: To the whole Pre-K Team for receiving the 

NAYEC accreditation 

 

Transition week: Transition week is scheduled for the last week 

of school (June 16-17). As we did last year, students will 

experience the “next level over the course of two days”.  

 

End of the year Teachscape: Please make sure to fill out your 

end of the year self-assessment and your SLO evidence reflection 

form. Hopefully the error occurring for Track 1 staff will be 

resolved soon. 

 

Nurse visits:  Please make sure to send only one child at a time 

to the nurse unless of course it is an emergency.  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

June 10: Staff Meeting 

- Inst. Rounds 

- SGC vote 

- Union rep vote 

 

June 12: 8th grade 

promotion dance 

 

June 16 & 17: Transition 

week 

 

June 16: 8th grade 

promotion ceremony 

 

June 17: Team time– Class 

lists 
 

June 18: Last day of school 

 
 

Important 

Announcement 
 

Dismissal for Bus: Staff 

please make sure to dismiss 

students for buses on time. 

Please instruct students to 

use the proper staircase.  
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Staircases: Please remind your students that they must use their 

grade level staircases. 

 

 

Recess Supervision: During recess, please ensure active 

supervision. Students should be visible at all times. Students 

should not be in the back of the lot without adult presence. 

 

More Important News 
 

Cafeteria drop off and pick up: Please make sure to drop off 

and pick up your students on time so we can ensure that all 

teachers have a 30 minute duty free lunch period 

 

 

Attendance: Please make sure you are taking attendance. 

Attendance needs to be taken by second period every day. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

Meetings/ 

Upcoming PD 
 

 

  ALT: 

June 17 at 3:40 P.M. in 

the library. 

 

 

  


